

FALCON NEWS

PRINCIPAL, CLAYTON COBB ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL, KATHERINE SUCKLE

Dear St. Joseph Families,

We hope everyone had a relaxing spring break and that everyone was able to spend quality time with their families. We are now in the fourth guarter of the school year. If you are a fan of sports, you know that no matter how the previous three quarters have gone, the came can be won or lost in the final stages. Coaches and athletes know that they cannot let off the gas at the end. Rather, this is the time when they do their best. We hope that your child has saved the best for this last quarter. When you receive your child's report card on Wednesday, go over his or her grades and ask if the child met his or her own expectations. If your child has not met your expectations, discuss with him or her what could have been done different to achieve the desired outcome. Then, make a plan for the fourth nine weeks and set goals that will impact this grading period. One of the most important factors in a child's success is simply showing up and showing up on time. Students need to be present in order to be successful. Sure, illnesses occur, but hopefully, we are beyond flu season. If your child has to miss school, be sure to have a doctor's note returned to the office ASAP. Have good conversations with your child's teacher and encourage them to be the ones to communicate regarding missing work. Again, having your child present and on time will help regarding any of these concerns. Fathers, grandfathers, and godfathers, we hope you can make it for Mass on Wednesday as we honor you on the feast of St. Joseph, our patron. Mass is at 8:15 AM. St. Joseph, pray for us.



LAGATOR.LA.GOV

UPCOMING EVENTS!

<u>3/17</u> 6PM JV Falcons vs Ascension

3/18 3:05-4:15 LCP Tutoring 4:45 Cross Country Race (Stoner)

3/19 8:15 Father's Day Mass for the Feast of St. Joseph Christian Witness Awards immediately after 3:05 4-H Meeting REPORT CARDS GO HOME- check with the office if your child does not receive a report card

3/20 3:05-4:15 LCP Tutoring 5:30 JV Falcons @ FBCS 6:30 Falcons @ FBCS

3/21 Spirit Shirt Day 1:30 Elementary Academic Awards 2:15 MS Academic Awards

3/23 ST. JOSEPH ALTAR after the 9:30 AM Mass at the Family Life Center

IT'S A GREAT TIME TO BE A FALCON!

VIRTUE OF FORESIGHT

DEFINITION

Consideration of the consequences of one's actions; thinking ahead

PRAYER

Dear Jesus, when I come upon situations that require serious thought, please send your Holy Spirit to guide me, that I may always do Your holy will. Guide me with Your counsel, and give me the courage to act rightly when it is difficult.

LOOKS LIKE Someone thinking

SOUNDS LIKE

"I can't do that because..."



ST. FRANCES CABRINI

Maria Francesca wanted to be a sister but was unable to enter the convent. She began working in an orphanage in Italy. The bishop noticed her devotion and holiness and eventually allowed her to make her vows. She noticed that immigrants were in need of help, so she asked the bishop if she could form a group of sisters to serve them. She and her sisters traveled to America to serve the Italian immigrants. In America she founded hospitals, schools, and orphanages to take care of their needs.

Auther's Day, MASS!

JOIN US ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19TH AT 8:15 AM FOR THE FEAST OF ST. JOSEPH, OUR PATRON

WE INVITE ALL FATHERS, GRANDFATHERS, AND GODFATHERS TO ATTEND THIS SPECIAL MASS WITH OUR STUDENTS.

WE HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US!



Frically 21 The Property of th

ELEMENTARY @130 PM
MIDDLE 9CHOOL @2:15 PM
In the Church

SJS PTO

WE WANT YOU!

If you would like to serve on the PTO Board next year or know someone that would be great, go nominate them now!

POSITIONS ARE OPEN!!









P.T.O. MEETING FOR
THE MONTH OF MARCH
WILL BE HELD ON
MONDAY, MARCH 21ST
8AM IN THE SJS CAFETERIA

ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH

ST. JOSEPH ALTAR

SUNDAY, MARCH 23

10:30 AM - 2:30 PM ST. JOSEPH ACTIVITY CENTER



Please prayerfully consider donating homemade desserts for the St. Joseph Altar. We are asking for cakes, cookies, brownies, and dessert bars. If you donate items, please bring them in disposable pans and make sure they are sealed well. Also, label the items and note if there are any types of nuts in your dessert.

Delivery dates and times are as follows:

Thursday, March 20, 2025 – Desserts can be dropped off at the church office between 9 AM – 4 PM.

Saturday, March 22, 2025 – Desserts can be dropped off at the Family Life Center from 12 noon until 3 PM. Kay Nader will be there to accept all donations.

Sunday, March 23, 2025 – Desserts can be dropped off at the St. Joseph Altar which will be set up in the Family Life Center. If you bring them on Sunday, please try to have them there by 10:30 am.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me, (318) 286-1590 or kay.nader@gmail.com. Thanks in advance. We hope to see you there!